
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 18 July 2025  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Woolf Sixth Form End of Year Letter 

As we reach the end of another successful academic year, we wanted to share some of our many 
successes from the past ten months. 

We are incredibly proud of all our students and wish them a well-earned, restful summer break. 
Their hard work, commitment, and resilience have continued to impress us across every aspect of 
school life. 

Year 12 students have had a fantastic experience with their work placements this year. The feedback 
we’ve received from employers and students during our check-in conversations has been 
overwhelmingly positive, highlighting the valuable learning and personal growth gained during the 
week. 

Throughout the year, Woolf students have taken part in a wide range of educational enrichment 
opportunities. These have included leadership roles such as Student Leadership, Stationers’ one to 
one mentoring, Mark Evison Foundation,  Young Enterprise, peer readers, and subject mentors for 
younger year groups. Subject-specific trips, including those in Law, Geography, Psychology, and 
Business, have further extended students' learning beyond the classroom, and this is just a few of 
the opportunities our students have accessed this year. 

We commend Year 13 for showing incredible resilience during their final exam period. Their 
dedication was clear in their attendance at additional intervention sessions, and many continued 
coming into school during their study leave to seek extra support. 

We’re also delighted to report that attendance across Year 12 and 13 has remained consistently 
above the national average, with Year 12 reaching an all-time high. We are hopeful this trend will 
continue into the next academic year as students enter this important final phase of their studies. 

This year, we’ve had countless reasons to celebrate our students. From celebration assemblies and 
teacher and tutor shout-outs to postcards home and a much-enjoyed pizza party, we have taken 

 



 

every opportunity to recognise the day to day efforts and achievements of our students. 

In July, we were pleased to welcome over 160 prospective students for our Woolf Taster Day and we 
are looking forward to meeting our new Year 12 cohort at their Induction Day on Monday, 1 
September. 

Ahead of the new school year, we would like to remind all parents/carers and students of the 
updated Woolf Sixth Form dress code, which will come into effect from September 2025. Full details 
can be found via the link provided. 

Finally, we look forward to welcoming Year 13 students back to school on Thursday, 14 August from 
9am to collect their exam results. We are excited to celebrate their achievements and hear about 
their plans for the next chapter. 

Thank you once again for your support throughout the year. We wish you all a safe and enjoyable 
summer. 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Eve Collier  
Head of Woolf Sixth Form  
 

 

https://leighstationersacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/dress-code/

